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Joint statement:

Table Tennis England and TT365 confirm that their commercial relationship will come to an end at the end of
July when the current contract concludes.

Both parties had engaged in negotiations regarding the future provision of TT365 League Manager to the
leagues funded by Table Tennis England. The parties were unable to reach a consensus on commercial terms of
an agreement.

Additional statement from Table Tennis England:

Table Tennis England is committed to delivering a free league and fixture platform to the leagues and members
for next season. We will be providing more information in the coming weeks.
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